
MARCH 2021 ASSEMBLY REPORT FOR CPC/PI COMMITTEE

GREETINGS AND SALUTATIONS,

SINCE OUR LAST ASSEMBLY MEETING.IN DECEMBER, I WILL RECAP THE NEWLY
APPOINTED TRUSTED SERVANTS AS YOU KNOW OF, IS MYSELF AS CHAIR, BILL S. AS
TREASURER, ANGELA B. AS SECRETARY, WHO HAS SINCE RELIEVED HERSELF OF THE
POSITION (I WILL BE TAKING THE MTNG MINUTES TILL FURTHER NOTICE).
WE HAVE GAINED GLADLY TWO RETURNING MEMBERS TO THE COMMITTEE.

IN FEBRUARY WE MET WITH THE OUTGOING TREASURER & HAD THE CPC/PI BANK
ACCOUNT SIGNED OVER TO THE NEW TREASURER BILL S. & MYSELF FOR THE NEXT
TWO YEARS OF OUR ROTATION.
THE COMMITTEE HAS IN RESERVE $767.31 IN THE ACCOUNT & $24.00 IN PETTY CASH

DUE TO THE PANDEMIC WE HAVE HAD NO PROFESSIONAL OR PUBLIC EVENTS
AVAILABLE FOR OUR COMMITTEE TO PARTICIPATE IN.
AT OUR LAST ZOOM GATHERING I ANNOUNCED THE IDEA TO HOLD SOME SERVICE
WORKSHOPS WITHIN THE AA COMMUNITY BUT SINCE HAVE ABANDONED THAT IDEA
TO STICK TO THE SCOPE OF WHAT OUR COMMITTEES’ MAIN FUNCTION IS FOR.

WE DO NOT WANT THE COMMITTEE TO GO DORMANT AGAIN BUT THERE CURRENTLY
IS NOTHING FOR US TO DO! WE HAVE SINCE BEEN GIVEN SOME HOPEFUL LEADS AS
WELL AS THE POSSIBILITY OF FINDING SOME CONTACTS THROUGH LOOKING OVER
PAST EVENTS IN SEARCH OF FINDING FESTIVITIES AND NEW MEMBERS.
TWO OF THOSE LEADS ARE TO PUT AN ANNOUNCEMENT IN THE CENTRAL OFFICE
NEWSLETTER AND REACHING OUT TO DCM’S & THEIR ALTERNATES’ FOR NEW
HOMEGRP CPC/PI REPS AS WELL AS HOPEFULLY ANY POSSIBLE EVENTS TO
PARTICIPATE IN.

TILL MORE IS REVEALED, WE PLAN TO STUDY THE CPC/PI KIT TO BETTER
UNDERSTAND PRECISELY WHAT OUR REPS ROLE IS & TO BE ABLE TO TEACH NEW
MEMBERS AS THEY JOIN PRECISELY WHAT IT IS WE DO WHEN WE COOPERATE WITH
THE PROFESSIONAL COMMUNITY OR HOW & WHAT WE PRESENT WHEN WE DO
PUBLIC INFORMATION EVENTS.

THANK YOU.
IN LOVE AND IN SERVICE,
STACIA Y. CPC/PI CHAIR
MAR 09, 2021


